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Lane, Roger

From: Sarah Uecker <sarah.uecker@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 11:54 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Subject: Nelson Quarry

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

To whom it may concern,  
 
I can personally attest to the generosity and community- mindedness that Kevin (and Jessica) Hahn bring to the 
Brooklyn / Oregon community. He has generously donated product from the quarry for projects that I have been 
personally involved in, and is happy to help connect people and network in a positive way within our local 
community. Their professionalism and work ethic is noted by anyone around them. I support the work they are 
doing at the quarry and the way they are using their resources to help others.  
 
Sarah Uecker 


